
 
 

TOWN OF FALMOUTH 

 

ORDER NO 138-2016 

 

APPROVE THE BALLOT QUESTION 

 

BE IT HEREBY ORDERED THIS 16th DAY OF MAY, 2016, BY THE 

FALMOUTH TOWN COUNCIL, FALMOUTH MAINE, IN TOWN 

COUNCIL ASSEMBLED:  

 

That the question set forth below be placed on the ballot of a School Budget Validation 

Referendum of the Town of Falmouth to be held on June 14, 2016 and that an attested 

copy of this Order be placed on file with the Town Clerk of the Town of Falmouth.  

 
 Question 2:       Do you favor approving the Town of Falmouth school     

    budget for the upcoming school year that was adopted  

    at the Town Council meeting held on May 16, 2016? 

 

Question 3:       Do you wish to continue the budget validation referendum  

process in the Town of Falmouth for an additional three years? 

 

Informational Note 

 
                                     A “YES” vote will require the Town of Falmouth to continue to  

                                     conduct a referendum to validate its annual school budget for the    

                                    next three years. 

 

                                     A “NO” vote will discontinue the budget validation referendum 

                                    for at least three years and provide instead that the annual school 

                                    budget shall be finally adopted at a meeting of the municipal. 

                                    council. 

 

 

Attest:____________________________________ 

Ellen Planer 

Town Clerk 


